ATTENTION ATTENTION



We are looking for photos of family members both currently serving and veterans, to place on our special bulletin board in the first floor across from Kindergarten. This board will be staying up on display throughout the whole school year as we continue to pray for all military, and especially our loved ones up on the Board. The photographs will be returned to you at the end of the year. Please write your child's name and grade in the back of the photograph, and include the branch of the Military and rank if possible of the family member.

Please send in to School in an envelope Attn. Mrs Laccetti